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Friends of Green Lane are a team of dedicated parents and volunteers who have children attending Green Lane School or Woolston 6th Form.  
Our aim is to raise as much money as we can for this wonderful School and College and the funds are spent in various ways for the benefit of the pupils and students.
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Fundraisers in the past have been Chocolate Bingo Nights, Car Boot Sale, Quiz Night with Pie & Pea Supper, Summer Fair and Christmas Fair.

If anyone has any suggestions for more fundraising events, please let Tracy Segar (Chairperson) know or contact the school office.
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[image: image4.wmf]With the money we have raised in the past we have been able to support School by providing a Christmas gift for each child, we also supply the Christmas trees both in School and in the 6th Form, we contribute to the Leavers Prom each year by paying for each leaver, support Student social events in the 6th Form, run a free Halloween Disco.  For the Queen’s 90th birthday this year we gave each pupil and student a bookmark to celebrate the occasion.  
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We desperately need more help with our fundraising and wondered if anyone would be interested in coming to an informal meeting which we will hold in School to explain a little more of what we do and hopefully get a few more ideas and helpers on board.  If anyone is interested please contact either:
Tracy Segar, Chairperson – 07792477498

Linda Bell (Secretary) – 07710236579

School Office – 01925 811617

FORTHCOMING EVENTS

HALLOWEEN DISCO

(Upper School and 6th Form only)

Wednesday 19 October 2016
6-8pm in the School Hall.

Fancy Dress is optional.  Prize for the best dressed!
Free hotdog and drink.

Helpers welcome.

TOTALLY TINA

(Tina Turner Tribute Night)

Saturday 19 November 2016

Being held at 

Penketh & Sankey Conservative Club,
Meeting Lane, Penketh.

Doors open at 7pm, Bar until Midnight

Tickets cost £15 per head including Buffet.

CHRISTMAS CHOCOLATE BINGO
Wednesday 7th December 2016
Doors open at 7pm, Eyes down at 7.30pm
Ticket £1 including free drink

To take place in the School Hall where there will also be a Tombola and seasonal gifts for sale.

